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Bolivia The permitting process for Bolivia is becoming stricter, with delays in issuing permits more
common than before. Both landing and overflight permits are required for operations to or overflying
Bolivia for private non-revenue and charter (non-scheduled commercial) operations. Permits are processed
by Bolivia’s Direccion General de Aeronautica Civil (DGAC) during normal operating hours: Monday-Friday,
0830-1630 local. Documentation requirements are the same for private non-revenue and charter flights.

Overflight permits for Bolivia can now be obtained online.

https://ops.group/blog/overflight-permit-news-bolivia/
http://shop.fsbureau.org/online/bolivia-overflight-permit

